[bookmark: _GoBack]FSS Diversity Committee Meeting Minutes
September 9, 2014

Present:	Russell Clark, Patricia Prado, Selma Selvera, Joel Trevino, Joe Piazza, Charlie Salas, Brian Solis, Taylor Melancon 
Absent:	Fermin Torrez, Richard Ruiz, Alma Apodaca, Shaun Whitworth
Call to Order:	Meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m.
Minutes:	Stephanie Rodriguez
Agenda:	 Approved
Approval of Minutes- April 1, 2014 minutes are not complete and will be presented at the October meeting for approval.   Committee members agreed that members will rotate the minute taking responsibilities and concurred that minutes will be sent to the committee within 10 days of the committee meeting.
Film Series:	New Film Committee members so far are: Brian Solis, Joe Piazza, and Taylor Melancon. The next film series will be held September 23, 2014. We have come to a decision to show Cesar Chavez. The film is 102 minutes long. For the film series held on January 28, 2015. We have not yet come to a decision. We are down to a couple films including Rosewood, School Ties, The Ron Clark Story, and 42. We will continue the discussion for the January 28th film.
	Joe Piazza will send the announcement to Pat Prado by Friday, September 12 and Charlie Salas will send the graphic announcement reminder to Ms. Prado by September 22.  Pat Prado will purchase the supplies and pizza for September 2014.
Supervisor Training:  Supervisor Committee members so far are: Patricia Prado, Charlie Salas, and Joe Piazza.
Marketing:	Joel Trevino will be the new Chairman of the Marketing Committee.
Newsletter:        Newsletter Committee members (Charlie Salas / Patricia Prado.)
Outreach:            Outreach committee members (Russell Clark and Fermin Torrez). The additional Diversity posters that were distributed at the Kickoff meeting will be handed over to the Outreach committee and will be redistributed into our division and other divisions around campus. 
Retreat Update: Members discussed possibly moving up the retreat date so as not to conflict in critical times during the year. Patricia Prado passed out the remaining Retreat information packets to those who did not attend. 
General Comment: Charlie presented the new FSS Diversity shirts to Committee.  Patricia will be in charge of making sure every member receives their shirt. 
Next Meeting:	October 7, 2014
Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m.
